
Warning – Strafford Governance Study 

Committee 
 

 

The citizens of Strafford are hereby notified and warned 

that there will be a meeting of the Strafford Governance 

Study Committee at 7 pm on Tuesday, December 13th at the 

home of David and Nancy Grant at 29 Brook Road, 

Strafford, VT. Strafford residents are welcome to attend.  

 

Agenda 
 

1)Review of interviews and written comments on surveys 

 

2) Determine assignments and timetable for reporting out to 

the Town 

 

3) Discussion of next steps for our committee, based on this 

information 

 

4) Public Comment 


